
Chichester Road Advisory Committee 

                                                                         JUNE 10, 2019 

ATTENDING: Alan Mayville (Chairman), Guy Goodwin, Brian Eldredge, Russ Blaney, and Jim Plunket ( 

Road Agent). Absent: Jason Weir (Selectman) 

Meeting came to order at 6:30PM 

Jim and Guy had walked the section of Bear Hill and E. Ricker Roads that are likely to be paved in 2020, 

prior to this meeting.  The committee went over our findings culverts, driveways and drainage. Drainage 

was the talked about on the best way to handle it. Landowners could be talked to about runouts to 

displace the water on to private land was one option. 

The group decided that Bear Hill Road was the pick for 2020. 

Russ Blaney brought up that he did not believe the culvert at the bottom of Webster Mills road was 

large enough to handle the run off, and needed to be a lot larger. Seems to be a the known size is an 

issue. This road is due to be paved this month. Jim said it was being replaced with a 36” culvert. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 PM 

Guy Goodwin 

 
 


